       BERNERAY COMMUNITY COUNCIL  
COMHAIRLE COIMHEARSNACHD BHEARNARAIGH

MINUTES
29 June 2015
at
Berneray Community Hall


Present: Donald MacLean (Chair), Andrew Rodger (Treasurer), Margaret Paterson, Ian Hoyle (Clerk), John MacLean (Vice), Mary McCormick.
	

Apologies: Cllr Uisdean Robertson, Cllr Neil Beaton, Cllr Andrew Walker.

1. Minutes from the previous meeting read and approved.

2. Progress on restocking Loch Brusda is still being made, but not there yet.

3. The Defibrillator is now here, and fitted to the Nurses cottage, many thanks to all those who helped, and especially to Margret for many years of effort in getting here. We need to make a donation of £50 to Carinish Hall in thanks for letting their kitchen be used for preperations for the Curry Night.


4. We have had a request from ‘Western Isles Community Forum’ for funding. It was decided not to make a donation, but write to them and suggest they approach the councillors for ward funding.

5. We welcomed Pamela MacAskill to the council, she has kindly agreed to be co-opted onto the CC, so we are now back up to full strength.


6. When the water main was replaced on Berneray we were assured that all the fire hydrants would be replaced, like for like, but it has become apparent that this did not happen; some hydrants have not been replaced. We will endeavour to find out why, and if this can be rectified.

7. The Harbour toilet door frame may need repainting or replacing.



Next meeting is on 24 August.

